
  

  

From: Rogers < > 

Sent: 2025/04/24 2:27 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]City Of Brampton Application fo Minor Variance #A-2024-0446 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

To whom it concerns, 

  

I received a Public Meeting Notice in the mail regarding an application for a minor variance ( A-

2024-0446 ). I wish to provide 

my written comments regarding this notification. I have no objections to their application for a 

minor variance as they have a  

beautifully maintained property and quite frankly raises the value of houses on our street. The fence 

does not hinder anyone on  

our court and helps provide security to our very private court. In fact the city many years ago built a 

hill behind their houses  

that allows people walking on said hill to look directly into their windows. The added height provides 

them with much needed  

privacy and security. Great neighbours and are liked and respected by everyone on the court. 

  

Please feel free to call me directly in you need any further feedback! 

  

  

 Regards 

Barry Helm 

7 Chiltern Court  

Brampton , Ontario 

L6T-2A1 


